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September 4, 2015  
 
Regina Watkins-Eldridge, City Clerk   
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
 
Dear Ms. Watkins-Eldridge:       
 
The Honoree Committee is submitting Allan Griffin to receive the Martha Wood Leadership 
Award for September, 2015.  Mr. Griffin was selected based upon many years of dedicated 
service to the Youth of the Housing Authority of the City of Annapolis. 
 
Mr. Griffin has been a long time presence in Housing Authority Communities and has organized 
a wide variety of activities with children to enhance the quality of life for young residents.  He   
offered alternative choices for the Community’s youth by providing educational workshops, 
group mentoring, career exploration and events/activities that foster a sense of achievement. 
 
Mr. Griffin has held:  End of School Year Ice Cream Socials in Robinwood; Soup and Clothing 
Giveaways during winter months in the Communities of Robinwood and Newtowne Twenty; 
College Tours for high school boys from all HACA Communities and Easter Egg Hunts in the 
Robinwood Community each year.  In addition, he sponsored three children for the Martin Luther 
King Poster Program in 2015. 
                                                                           
For his consistent and successful efforts in serving the Youth of the Housing Authority of the City 
of Annapolis, it is with pleasure that the Honoree Committee has selected Mr. Allan Griffin as the 
fifty-sixth recipient of the prestigious Martha Wood Leadership Award.              
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Honoree Committee     
             


